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JOINT STATEMENT FROM MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 
ADAM BELLO AND MONROE COUNTY COMMISSIONER OF 

PUBLIC HEALTH DR. MICHAEL MENDOZA  
 

ROCHESTER, NY — As expected, New York State and Monroe County continue to experience 
an increase in the number of new COVID cases. Today, we are reporting 352 cases 
(including 261 home test results) in our County. At this time, we are not seeing a 
corresponding increase in our region’s hospitalization numbers, but we are working closely 
with the hospital systems to monitor the situation. We strongly advise individuals who are at 
high risk of severe illness from COVID to wear a KN95 or N95 mask when in public spaces, 
and encourage any individuals who would like an added layer of protection to do so as well.  
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